

EMERGENCY REPAIRS BOARD OF HEALTH TOWN OF BOURNE

Pursuant to Chapter 111, Section 31 of Mass. General Laws, the Bourne Board of Health, at its regular meeting on March 22, 1995, voted to adopt the following regulation. The Board of Health is of the opinion that no septic system should be installed without prior approval from the Health Agent or Board of Health, In the case of overflows, pumping could be done to prevent further overflow or the system could be blocked off in such a manner to prevent a hazard in case of collapse. No emergency repairs of septic systems, components of a septic system, or a cesspool shall be performed without the approval of the Health Agent or the Board of Health.